Update on progress with Neighbourhood Plan (NP):

Newsletter 4, October 2014

Dear Residents of Arne Parish

o | am pleased to report that the all the completed Parish surveys have been collected and are now in the process
of being analysed by Bournemouth University. Provisional estimates suggest the response was good and that
we are very close to our target. Thanks are extended to you all for completing this process so effectively and to
The Lookout Stores, The Kings Arms, The Halfway Inn and Stoborough Primary School for the use of their
premises as a collection point.

. Once the survey findings are analysed, we shall be holding a follow up Information Evening. Posters, including
the information below, will be on display throughout the parish to advertise this important event.

All residents of Arne Parish are invited to our follow-up

NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN INFORMATION EVENING

to discuss the findings of the recent Parish survey

on
Wednesday 12™ November
at
Stoborough Primary School
at
7.00 pm

PRIZE DRAW - DON'T FORGET TO BRING YOUR DUPLICATE RAFFLE TICKET!

If you are able to display a copy of this poster, we have attached one to the email that delivered this newsletter.

In using a different venue, we have responded to your concerns expressed at our first information evening that
the Village Hall was too small. | should like to thank the headteacher, Deborah Corbin, for letting us use the
school facilities for the evening.

o Ray Scragg and | have been invited to attend a workshop to “help inform the Partial Review of the Purbeck
Local Plan Part 1”7, on Thursday 23 October. Purbeck District Council hope that this workshop will be the first in
a series of events, which should provide improved opportunities for us to see where our own NP fits in to the
wider view of the District Council. We will keep you informed through our regular newsletters, which | hope you
are finding informative.

) | should like to take this opportunity to thank all members of the NP Steering Group for all their efforts in seeking
residents’ views and for delivering leaflets. There is still much hard work ahead but, thus far, the process has
been successful and we are on course to reach our target of March 2016 for what we hope will be a detailed
and helpful NP.

With very best wishes

Ashley Pellegrini
Chair, Steering Group, Arne Neighbourhood Plan

If you would like further information, please do not hesitate to contact any of those listed below:
Amanda Crocker, Clerk to the Parish Council on 472327, e-mail: arneparishcouncil@gmail.com

Caroline Macleod, Chair of Parish Council on 550210, e-mail: car.macleod@btinternet.com
Ashley Pellegrini, Chair of Steering Group on 554110, e-mail: ashleypellegrini@btinternet.com
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